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ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS’ DAY – 4 SEPTEMBER 2024

On this special day, we want to thank our MHR members for always stepping up to the plate 
when needed. We appreciate your unwavering dedication to our clients and our clients’  
patients every day.

Here is a light-hearted joke: ‘What did one new sock say to the other? Great things are  
afoot!’ We just want to let you know how much we appreciate you by saying:  
‘You knock our socks off!’

Your hard work forms the building blocks for every positive step we take.  
Thank you for everything you do!

A FOOTNOTE  
TO WARM THE ‘SOLE’

https://www.mhr.co.za/en/corporate/home.html
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mhr-healthcare-and-nursing-recruitment-agency
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